
 

 

Question taken on notice 
 

The Hon. CHRIS RATH:  Have any concerns been raised with your office or any referrals about the 
Local Small Commitments Allocations? 

BOLA OYETUNJI:  I'll just check with my deputy. 

CLAUDIA MIGOTTO:  I'm not aware of a specific referral about that grants program, but I'd be 
happy to take that on notice because we do get a volume of requests and 
referrals through a number of channels. I'd be happy to check that, but it's 
not currently a focus for any of our current work 

Answer: The Audit Office of NSW has not received any correspondence in regards to 
the Local Small Commitments Allocations. 

 




